
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As you may be aware the teacher strike days for next week will be Wednesday the 15th and 

Thursday the 16th of March. To support the children’s continued learning and development 

for the past couple of strike days, I have been setting work on Tapestry that links with the 

children’s current learning.  

 

Next week is British Science week. Because of this, on the two strike days, I would like the 

children to do a couple of very simple science activities at home. However, these activities 

do require a couple of resources that I would like to check if you would need to borrow in 

order to do the activities. These are: 

 

o String 

o Two disposable cups  

o 1 magnet (any magnet will do, you can use a fridge magnet for instance)  

 

Please could you let me know via message on the MCAS app (My child at school) by 

Monday if you need to borrow any of these resources. If you do not have access to MCAS 

this is important for you to have access to, so please see Mrs Hunt at the school reception for 

a log in and she will be able to help you to sort this out.  

 

I will be asking that if you do borrow a magnet, they are returned to school on Friday the 17th 

of March as they are part of our classroom provision.  

 

Lastly, I would like to thank you all for your continued support with home learning, it has been 

wonderful seeing all of your home learning tasks uploaded to Tapestry. I am sure that Mrs Farr 

will have lots of certificates to come and give out for completing the homework grid at this 

rate! The home learning bingo is a fabulous way for children to consolidate the learning 

done in the classroom and also gives you an idea of what sort of things we get up to at 

school. So please keep it coming!  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Miss Kennerley  

 

Class Teacher 

Birklands Primary School  


